
May 23, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project in Chilliwack BC. 
 
Attn: Jennifer Goad (Provincial Government of BC) 
 
 
Dear Jennifer, 
 
 
I am currently doing web development work for clients in Vancouver and they shared their interest in the Bridal Veil 
Mountain Resort project.  Last week, I attended the virtual online meeting and was amazed at what this project could 
provide for the province of British Columbia.  I know a number of my clients support this project and I now do as well. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Axel Lagerlof 
Malmo, Sweden 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


